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15th September 2012 

 

Dear Wahyanites, Parents, Staff Members and Friends of Wah Yan, 

 

        In his letter to the Wah Yan Community on 8 March 2012, Fr Deignan 

reported to you that about $92 million had been raised and more than $30 million 

had been appropriated to the two Wah Yan Colleges to support small class teaching 

in lower forms, teacher formation programmes and many student activities since 

2008/2009. Fr Deignan also mentioned that he wished to go on with his Dream of 

Wah Yan because our Schools had to offer more attention and care to our senior 

form students under the new secondary school curriculum.   

 

Subsequently, our Board has resolved to grant $7.5 million each year to the 

Schools for the next five years (from 2012-2017) to sustain the teaching initiatives 

and student programmes mentioned above. Unfortunately, this funding is far short of 

the estimated total of $13 million per year if our Schools wish to extend small class 

teaching to the upper forms. Under the prevailing economic environment, our 

investment returns and incomes have not been sufficient to provide the required 

annual funding and we accordingly have to use part of our investment principal to 

keep up with the $7.5-million annual grant pledged for the next 5 years. We are now 

facing a pressing need to gather more donations and support to sustain our work for 

young Wahyanites in longer term.  

 

Since earlier this year, we have set out again to seek support for the Dream 

Campaign through individual major gifts and various fundraising initiatives, of which 

the Alan Tam WYOFF Concert due to be held on Saturday, 22nd December 2012 at the 

HKCEC will be the highlight of the year.  Fr Deignan, our Dreamer, will stage the 
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Concert by performing the title “I’ll Like to Teach the World to Sing” that calls upon 

people to keep each other company for a little while. This will be a sensational 

moment to reunify the Wah Yan Community and renew our efforts to galvanise 

support for our students and good of Wah Yan.  

 

We appeal for your support by sponsoring Fr Deignan to perform on stage. 

There is neither a ceiling nor a floor for donation but your generosity will mean a lot 

for rebuilding a unity in Wah Yan. Please help us to follow our “Dream” for better 

Wah Yans by sending back the donation/ticket ordering slip enclosed by 31 October 

2012. If you need further information please call Monty Fong on 9092 9433/2891 

9970. 

 

Again thank you for your selfless support for Wah Yan. 

 
With very best wishes, 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fong Hup 

Co- Chairman 

Fundraising Committee 

Cheung Hon Kit Edwin 

Co-Chairman 

Fundraising Committee 

Yuen Tin Fan Francis 

Chairman 

Fundraising Committee 

Alan Tam 2012 Concert 
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Donation and ticket order form for Alan Tam WYOFF 2012 Fundraising Concert 

 

 

 

I/We would like to donate ________________ to be a Patron to support Fr Deignan to perform 
in the Concert (HK$50,000 or above) 

 
I/We would like to donate ________________ to be a Sponsor to support Fr Deignan to perform 
in the Concert (HK$30,000-49,000) 
 
I/We would like to donate ________________ to be a Donor to support Fr Deignan to perform 
in the Concert (below HK$30,000) 
 
I/We would like to order ______________ piece(s) of the Concert ticket(s) @HK$100 (for 
students of Wah Yan and PUAWYPS only); HK$300/600/1,200/2,500 (please circle the value of 
ticket to be reserved) and send it to the School Office/name and address provided below. 

 
Remarks 備註: 

Patron and Sponsor will be entitled to display of name and logo in all the communications 
related to the Concert and other channels of acknowledgement such as website and programme 
booklet.  Other donors will be acknowledged in Wah Yan One Family Foundation’s website. 
Reservation of ticket is on a first-come-first-served basis until stock lasts.  
 
Please issue an official receipt for the name below and send it to the address provided (for 
donation of HK$100 or above only)  
 
Name _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
All cheques should be made payable to “Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited” and returned 
to the School office (for students, parents and staff members of Wah Yan College, Hong Kong 
and Kowloon and Pun U Association Wah Yan Primary School) or to Wah Yan One Family 
Foundation Limited, 17/F Centre Point, 181 Gloucester Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong attention: 
Monty Fong (for alumni and friends of Wah Yan) on or before 31 October 2012. 

 
 

Name  
________________________________________ 

School and 
Class 

 
________________________ 

 
Email 
 

 
________________________________________ 

 
Telephone 

 
________________________ 

 
Signature 
 
 

 
 
________________________________________ 

 
Date 

 
 
________________________ 
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